ST CHAD'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

24th February 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

For our educational visit to Carding Mill Valley on Monday 29th February, we need you to be at school for 8.30am for registration, as the coach will be leaving promptly at 8.45am.

Recommendations for clothing on the day:

- For outer wear, you child needs to wear a waterproof jacket, hat, gloves, and wellingtons whilst we are carrying out our river study.
- Your child needs to wear trousers such as jogging bottoms, leggings (not jeans as these are more uncomfortable if wet) and warm clothing, preferably 2/3 layers, such as: vest, long sleeve top and warm jumper.
- To travel your child needs to wear footwear such as trainers or boots. Wellingtons should be brought in a carrier bag so they can get changed in to them on arrival and back into their usual footwear for the journey. (All belongings will be kept securely on coach)
- We recommend your child wears two pairs of socks with their wellingtons, as they will be standing in water for long durations of the day.
- We advise that you bring a change of trousers and another pair of socks, just incase they get wet during the river study.

Having spoken to the school events organiser at Carding Mill Valley, the visit will go ahead no matter what the weather! So please ensure you follow our guidelines for clothing

Your child will also need a packed lunch and drink.

If you have any further questions please do ask.

Regards

Mrs Dunne, Mrs Hunt and Mrs Clews.